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August 10, 2000

Jere Silber
Recognizing Aggression

Dear Mr. Silber,

[t was truly a pleasure to appear as a guest on the Recognizing Aggression
television program recently. As a prosecutor, I have seen countless instances of people
taking out their aggression on others, often with very serious consequences. I firmly
believe that preventive action, such as the television program that you produce, is an
important step in reducing the occurrence of violent crime in Montgomery County.

Thank you again for having me as a guest on your show. IfI can be of any
assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

hwiin.

Douglas Jf/ Gansler



